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Greetings Chavez Families, 
 
As principal of Cesar Chavez Learning Center, it is my pleasure to welcome everyone back to 
our campus. We are excited to see your children face to face and online. Our hallways are 
once again full of energy, enthusiasm and engagement. It is our mission now more than ever 
before to cultivate excellence in every student. While the pandemic interrupted learning, it has 
not stopped us from achieving our vision of 100% of our scholars’ college and career ready. 
The teachers at Chavez engage in planning to ensure your student receives our very best 
every day. 
 
We are following all CDC guidelines to maintain safety in our building. Plexiglass is used in the 
cafeteria as well as the classroom as an added precaution. If you would like to switch your 
child from virtual to in person learning, please contact your child’s teacher in advance so that 
the room is setup and ready to safely receive an additional in person learner. 
 
I am honored to serve as the principal of Cesar Chavez Learning Center. It is a privilege to 
watch your children grow and become outstanding young men and women.  
 
Best, 
 
 
Kelly Brennion 


